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I oppose changes to motor boat safety regulations.  Wake boats have already 

created an unsafe environment with their excessive speed and unsafe wakes created 

in the River.  Non motorized boats and individuals use the River as well and 

dangerous situations are created when wake boats power through with no regard for 

others, which has been my direct experience. 


